

Dear Future Year 7 students, parents, and carers,



My name is Mr Holmes, and I am one of the Science teachers here at The Orme Academy. I'm also very happy to say I will be your form tutor when you join us in September.

Starting secondary school is a big step, and while it's completely normal to feel a mix of excitement and nerves, I want you to know that you'll be supported every step of the way. I'm friendly, kind, and always ready to listen, so if you need help or just someone to talk to, I'm here for you.

As your form tutor, I'll help you settle into school life, make sure you're ready to learn each day, and encourage you to be your very best both in the classroom and around school. Our form group will be a place where everyone feels welcome, respected, and able to grow.

Enjoy the rest of your time in Year 6 and have a fun and relaxing summer break. I'm really looking forward to meeting you in September!

See you soon!





